
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 11 2ND DECEMBER 2019 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Amos Puffins  

For a positive attitude to all learning and a fantastic mindset. Well Done! 

Holly Choughs 

For being kind and thoughtful, helping her friends and around the classroom. 

MONDAY 17TH SEP-

TEMBER   

 

CLUBS START 

On Friday 13th December we invite all adults and 

children to wear a Christmas jumper or t-shirt to 

school and make a donation of £1(child)/£2

(adult) to support the health and education of 

children in other countries. 

esday 1Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

Friday 14th December 

 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 17th December 

 Christingle making with Vanda 

 Tuesay  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 3rd December 

 Swimming—Year 5 & 6 

 Wild flower planting in Pendeen,  

 Reception & Year 4 

 

Friday 6th December 

 Reception & Year 1 Gymnastics with  

 Karen—pm, VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

Saturday 7th December 

 St Levan Christmas Market  

 11am-4pm 

 

——————————————————————-- 

 

Monday 9th December 

 Abominable—Savoy Cinema, Penzance—pm 

 NO CLUBS 

Tuesday 10th December 

 Swimming—Year 5 & 6 

Friday 13th December 

 Reception & Year 1 Gymnastics with  

 Karen—pm, VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

 Save the Children—Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national 

minimum expectation is set at 96%. Please help us 

achieve this and support your child’s learning. 

Choughs 96.9 %      Puffins 96.2 % 

ATTENDANCE 

Any homemade cakes/cupcake donations that can be 

brought in for sale on the parent’s stall at the Christmas 

Market are much appreciated. 

We like to sell both whole cakes, as well as by the slice 

for people to enjoy on the day. These can be brought in 

on either Friday 6th or on Saturday 7th December. 

 

Thank you so much and happy baking! 

CALLING ALL CAKE MAKERS! 


